





dfishbein@ridgewood.k12.nj.us 201-670-2700 ext. 10530 (fax) 201-670-2668

September 25, 2009

The Honorable John J. Burzichelli New Jersey State Assembly 935 Kings Highway, Suite 400 West Deptford, New Jersey 08086

Dear Assemblyman Burzichelli:

Thank you for meeting with Lynne Strickland, Pat McGuire and me. I appreciate the time you took to hear our concerns and the potential impact that A1489, A4140, A4142 and prevailing wage legislation has on school districts that are impacted by capped budgets, existing strong employment appeals of non-tenured teachers and districts that need to subcontract in order to bring their budget in under cap.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss these Bills in further detail.

Again, thank you for your time.

Incerely yours,

Daniel Fishbein, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

ce: Ridgewood Board of Education Garden State Coalition of Schools